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November 26, 2019 
 
Dear Students, Faculty and Staff, 
 
As you know, for the last five years the college has made a concerted effort to strengthen 
diversity and inclusion on campus. We empaneled a campus-wide Council on Diversity and 
Inclusion to serve as the primary organizing body for the college’s long-term diversity efforts; 
approved the Council’s “One Daemen Diversity Plan”; appointed the college’s first director for 
diversity and multicultural affairs; 

mailto:igibson2@daemen.edu

